AH 11.6.1 A++2



June 1, 2009

Building homes, building hope

Gwyn Thomas, President Toronto Parking Authority 33 Queen Street East Toronto, Ontario M5C 1R5

Re.: 2054 Dufferin Street

Dear Mr. Thomas:

Please accept this letter as Habitat for Humanity Toronto's formal expression of interest in acquiring from the Toronto Parking Authority the property at 2054 Dufferin Street in order to develop and construct up to 14 affordable homes for the citizens of Toronto. This potentially surplus parcel of land is an ideal location for Habitat for Humanity Toronto to build simple, decent and affordable homes in partnership with families in poverty housing.

Habitat for Humanity Toronto is a non-profit, non-government, volunteer-driven organization that is founded on partnerships. By building houses with low-income families who are currently living in substandard, inadequate and unaffordable housing conditions, Habitat makes a positive impact on people's lives. Partnerships are not limited to families. Here at Habitat for Humanity, partnerships are forged with donors, volunteers, varying levels of government, especially the very amenable City of Toronto, as well as land owners such as the Toronto Parking Authority.

We look forward to building a partnership with the Toronto Parking Authority to bring some much needed affordable housing to 2054 Dufferin Street.

Dead Office 120 Enliston Awent: East Sails cod Invoite, CN MAP 1E2 E (416) 255-7553 E (416) 216-233

Refliges excessors pay for 190% of Historic Connected administrative and foundraising costs

> Restone Rays 29 Bermandsey Road Tansato, ON M48 127 ii (426) 755-5023 ii (426) 755-8116

BeStore West 11,30 Calcibrates Read Toronto, ON Mag 2W3 1: (416) 783-0686 f. (418) 783-7280

ReStore Enablicate 7 Govern Elizabeth fillyd Taranta, ON MAZ 11.9 U (4161 259-7360

www.rozworobalidlat.ca

Charles in May 1999 1999 1999 (2007)

Neil Hetherington

very truly,

CEO, Habitat for Humanity Toronto Inc.

Cc: Mayor David Miller, Chair, Build Toronto
Lorne Braithwaite, CEO, Build Toronto
Councillor Giorgio Mammoliti, Chair, Affordable Housing Committee
Sean Gadon, Affordable Housing Office, City of Toronto